
Dear Franklin Families: 

Although it did not feel like spring today, Spring Break is here…. in case you have lost track, Spring Break 

begins Monday March 26, 2018!  School resumes on Monday, April 2, 2018.  Enjoy your time together! 

April will be a very busy month as we prepare for FSA testing.  Our teachers have already reached out to 

you and provided study packets for your children to review during spring break for Algebra, Geometry 

and Biology.  Students will need to make sure that have purchased 3.5mm earbuds for the test. 

I would like to take a moment to recognize 3 of our teachers who have been recognized by the state as 

High Impact Teachers – Ms. Capozzoli, Mrs. Lyons and Dr. McIntyre.  If your child has any of these 

teachers, make sure to send them some congratulations! 

Kindly mark your calendars! I have attached an invitation to celebrate our school at the unveiling of Ben 

Franklin’s Statue.  If you would like to attend, please stop by next week between 7 and 3 to pick up your 

invitation.  Please note, invitations are limited but we would love to see you here celebrating with us! 

Last but not least, report card night and Chili’s Family Night is Thursday, April 5th 4:30-6:00pm.  This is a 

great opportunity to see your child’s teacher, go out afterwards and celebrate with the family your 

child’s success at Chili’s while helping the school and earning service hours.  Thank you for your 

continued support, involvement, kindness, and generosity to the Franklin community.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Arlene H. Valdes 

Principal 

 

  

 


